Art in Public Places Advisory Board Action Minutes - Final December 12, 2016

6 Hotel Collection: Paid in lieu under previous owners; current owner
considers AIPP an opportunity and plans to install public art; Admin
has verified the amounts paid and the availability of the funds through
the Finance Director; Meeting scheduled with Artists to communicate
vision and solicit their participation (12/14) with expectation to present
Art Plan at January AIPP Board meet

Attachments: Refunds from the AIPP Fund for Art Plan Implementation

a time specific grace period must be added to the refund process to allow a defined
window of opportunity for requesting a refund once fees are paid in lieu

Received and Filed

7 Guidelines

Attachments: flowchart

Fiowchart steps revisions

Sample Languaae for outreach

Received and Filed

AIPP Administrator's Report

8 Admin Report

Attachments: Art In Public Places Administrator's report December 2016

List of Eligible Projects

Received and Filed

Chairman Comments

Public Comments

Board Comments

Update on condition of Tiger and maintenance needs

Attachments: Tiger Update
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Tiger Update

| visited the welding shop today, December 12, 2016. David Radcliff,
owner, gave me the run down on the project. We agreed on how to
proceed on the repairs.

The Tiger has rust damage in the feet from the inside. The original “L”
steel attached to the feet have rusted away.

The remedy is to use %" s/s plate and schedule 80 stainless steel 3" pipe
welded on the bottom of the feet (paws) in the shape of the paws. The pipe
would be set in concrete cylinders (drilled) with a 1” gap between the
concrete and the feet. A pattern made by Mr. Radcliff will give the location
of each pad (foot). Weep holds will be drilled in each foot as well as in the
lowest point on the belly. Some repairs are required on the belly due to
interior rust.

Welding on the paws (feet) and belly will cause some discoloration around
the edge of the paws (feet) and will need to be touched up.

Mr. Radcliff and | agree the entire Tiger should be clear coated with
automotive clear coat before installation.

We both agreed the Tiger will last longer than either of us.
There is no estimate of the costs involved in the repair.
Respectfully,

Dick Moody
Senior Member AIPP



